Jerome Manarchuck

— — _— _——
From: 73117.3172@compuserve.com

Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2013 4:02 PM

To: Jerome Manarchuck

Cc Susan Crawford; kyle.rwesley@disney.com

Subject: KMIC done with STA

Dear Mr. Manarchuck,

My name is Kenneth J. (Ken) Brown, a consultant to Radio Disney Group, licensee of KMIC Houston. After conversation
with Susan Crawford, and having done these notifications this way for years with Norm Miller, | write to advise you that
KMIC is done with BSTA-20120814ABJ and is operating normally. Several deteriorated ground clips were replaced and,
while in there, certain contactors no longer in prime shape were also replaced. These actions restored operation to
normal, and after watching it for several weeks, it appears clear that all is well and stable. Thank you for your
assistance.

Given that | don't see a form in the CDBS informal area quite appropriate for this purpose, and that getting a letter
through lawyers always takes time and complexities, if you have no objections, we will continue to notify "done with
STA" in this manner. Of course, if you have cbjections, please advise.

Sincerely,
Ken Brown



	page 1

